Letter from your Editorial Team

Dear friends and colleagues,

We are pleased to announce the release of the 2014 SFU Education Review issue. The Ed Review is a peer-reviewed journal housed within our Faculty of Education and is completely administered by education graduate students. We greatly appreciate all students and faculty who have contributed to our issue this year as an author or reviewer. If you are interested in becoming a reviewer for the Ed Review, or if you have a piece of academic work you would like to be considered for future publication, please email us at students. work you would like to be considered for future publication, please email us at students. work you would like to be considered for future publication, please

The Ed Review is undergoing several changes we'd like you to be aware of. While we will continue to publish our articles on Wordpress (http://www.sfuedreview.org/), we are also housing our published articles on the Open Journal System (OJS) that is driven by the Public Knowledge Project right here at SFU. The OJS system will facilitate the review process as well as increase the accessibility of our journal's publications to a variety of academic search engines including Google Scholar. To view our presence on OJS, visit http://journals.sfu.ca/sfuer/index.php/sfuer.

In addition, while we have previously only released one issue per year, we are aiming to increase the productivity of our journal. Keep your eye out for a special issue announcement in the spring.

On behalf of your editorial team, thank you.

Matthew Kruger-Ross Dominic Trevisan Marco Espinoza